
Vidyasagar College for Women 
39 Sankar Ghosh Lane 

Kolkata – 700 006 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the N.S.S. Unit, Vidyasagar College for Women, is organizing 

Swachhata Abhiyaan through Shramdaan for one hour (10 am to 11 am) on the 1st of 

October, 2023 (Sunday). Let us take part in cleaning drives for ensuring a cleaner and 

greener environment. 

Your cooperation is solicited in this regard.  

 

s/d- 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 

Principal 

Vidyasagar College for Women 

30.09.2023 


